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6th March, 2020 
 

Book in a Box 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Today, we have launched our book in a box competition.  
 
What:   Choose your favourite book and use a box to represent that book. 
When:   Bring in your book in a box by Friday 20th March. 
 
I have included some ideas below. There are prizes for the most creative! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr. Rogers 
Deputy Head of School 
 


